City of Tipton Board of Public Works and Safety meeting held on April 27, 2020, at Tipton City
Hall, Council Chambers, Tipton.

Members: Mayor Dolezal, Councilmen Kring and Rippy and Clerk-Treasurer Clark.
Others: Bob Edinger and Vicky Boyd with Tipton Tribune.
Mayor Dolezal opened the April 27, 2020, BOW meeting.

Minutes: Councilman Rippy made a motion to approve the April 13, 2020, BOW minutes
without amendment, seconded by Councilman Kring, with all in favor.

Amend Agenda: Nothing to report.
Old Business: Nothing to report.
New Business: Nothing to report.

Mayor’s Report: Mayor Dolezal commented everybody has been extremely impressed with the
public service the members of the Police and Fire have done so I just ask them to
continue setting that high standard expectation, care for the community.

Fire: Mayor Dolezal stated the Fire Dept. report was in the packet. Councilman Kring stated
there was something on the report that was whited out, maybe they are still working on
something there. Kring stated he could ask later about it.

Police: Mayor Dolezal stated the Police Dept. report was in the packet. He also stated he has
heard good things about what they have done in the community. Both departments are.
Councilman Kring stated they apprehended juveniles at the FMC property. Mayor
Dolezal commented yes, he spoke to Mr. Barnes and it was on the Peak Power side of it.
He also stated he spoke to Mr. Barnes yesterday and looked at the property out there.
Mayor Dolezal also commented that while we were out there a young gentleman stopped
and was inquiring about the other property.

Mr. Bob Edinger stated he works closely with Vicky on the Farmers Market and we will be
coming to ask permission to use the parking lot. He also mentioned the meantime would
the Board be willing to consider a parking ordinance to keep cars out of there. Mayor
Dolezal asked if that has been a constant problem. Mr. Edinger asked if he was referring
to getting an ordinance or keeping cars out of there. Mayor stated both. Mr. Edinger
commented we haven’t gotten an ordinance and the cars have not been a constant
problem but when it is, it’s a big problem. There was a brief discussion regarding the
subject. Mayor Dolezal stated the Farmers Market is a good thing. He asked Mr. Edinger
if he is in contact with the businesses that use that parking lot. Mr. Edinger stated yes,
Moser’s is on board. Mayor Dolezal stated to let him know what you think, and he will
make sure Chief Stout is on board with it. He also commented to the Board that if they
think these measures need to be stronger get back with him. Councilman Kring
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commented that if it becomes a problem then maybe an ordinance. Mr. Edinger stated he
would get with Vicky and one of us or both will come to the next meeting and ask
permission to use the lot. Mayor Dolezal stated we are asking the businesses to come up
with an operating plan on how to do things more safely. He asked Mr. Edinger to create
an operating plan.

Adjournment: With no further business, Councilman Kring called for adjournment, seconded by
Councilman Rippy, with all in favor.

Submitted by Tamera Clark, Clerk-Treasurer.
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